
 

 

We’re reviewing our 
relationships and behaviour 

policy this year, to make sure 
that our children and staff are all 
working together to make sure 
behaviour is good, and that we 

manage it with kindness.   

We’ve got lots of great training planned for 
this year for our staff team; we’ll be 

working with experts to make sure our 
Nursery is the best that it can be. Watch 

this space for updates!  

Being able to read and enjoy reading is the 
most important life skill for all people, so 

we’re going to be working hard to make sure 
all our children love reading books.   

We’re working hard to make our 
indoor learning environment as 

attractive and inspiring as possible.   

We want to make sure that our 
curriculum is exciting and interesting, 

and that it inspires all the children in our 
care to be curious and excited about 

their learning.  We’ll be looking at the 
books we use for our themes and 

making sure that the children love the 
books and all the activities that we’ll be 
planning to enhance the learning.  We’d 

love to hear your ideas too!  

Keeping our children safe is the most 
important part of our job, along with teaching 

and learning.  We’ll be doing lots of 
safeguarding training this year, along with 

First Aid and other important safety training.  
We have more closure days arranged than 
usual, but this training is really important.    

We want to make sure that we’re getting 
communication with our parents absolutely 
right, and we’d love your help with this one.  
We’ll send out parent surveys so you can let 

us know what we need to do better and 
please let our brilliant office team know if 

you have any ideas!  
 

John, our wonderful site manager, is 
spending the school holidays repairing 

and rebuilding our outdoor learning 
and play environment.  It’s looking 
great, and he’s got more planned!  

There are increasing numbers of children with 
complex needs across our city, and we’re going 

to be working hard to make sure that we’re able 
to meet everyone’s needs well at Nottingham 
Nursery.  We’ll be working with specialists to 

spot those children that might need extra help, 
and we’ll be working with our parents to make 

sure that we get that support right.   

We have some highly skilled 
practitioners at the Nursery, and 

they’re going to be sharing their skills 
in observing and interacting with 

children.  Our new staff are going to 
be learning from them!  


